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26t Sunday in Ordinary Time - Worship Date: September 28, 2018
Nm 11:25-29/Ps 19:8, 10, 12, 13, 14/Jas 5:1-6/Mk 9:38-43, 45, 47,48

Readings

Theme There is peace in our hearts when we do not allow sin to separate us from the love of God.

“..Be blameless and innocent of serious sin.” (Ps 19:14b)

1) Do frequent examination of conscience and receive the sacrament of reconciliation.
2) Let not our words and actions cause others to sin.
3) Be open to receive fraternal correction.

“.. because you belong to Christ ...you will surely not lose his reward.” (Mk 9:41)

BLD 2?18 Dinner IThank You Lord for the Success of our BLD 2018 Dinner Dance!
Dancel It was indeed a special day of fun and adventure at Graceland. The well attended
and decorated venue, fabulous display of 50-70’s costumes, surprise Elvis
impersonator, special dance number and superb performance of our Solo
Parents made the evening a night to remember. We are forever grateful to our
Heavenly Father for all these blessings. As expected it was a wonderful & joyous
occasion.

In behalf of the District Council of Stewards we would like to extend our heartfelt
THANK YOU TO ALL for coming and making this event a successful one.

Special Thank You to our Management Services and ME45 who made this event
possible. It was truly a labor of love, well done.

Directions
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Protecting God’s
Children
Certification
(For New &
Renewal)

We encourage ALL members who are 18 years old & above and working with
young children & teenagers to obtain Certifications. Please avail!

Saturday, Sept 29,2018, Divine Mercy 2" floor classroom
9:00am - 12:00 pm

This is an Archdiocesan requirement.

NOTE: Attendees must PRE-REGISTER on www.virtusonline.org for “PGC”
program - Newark, NJ (Archdiocese). No Walk-Ins

Steps to take in order to register on-line to the program:

1. Go to www.virtusonline.org

2. Once on the site, click FIRST-TIME REGISTRANT

3. Click Begin the registration process

4. You will be prompted to ‘Select your organization’

Hit the down arrow and scroll down, look for “Newark, NJ (Archdiocese)” then
click select

5. Create a User ID; Create a Password and continue to the next steps

6. Once completed, you are now included on the list of registrants attending the
program.

It was brought to our attention that a member of our Singles Ministry was being
followed by a stranger while walking back to his car last Friday after worship.
Good thing he noticed it right away and immediately turned around and joined the
other singles who were still in the parking lot. This stopped the stranger from
following him.

Everyone’s safety is very important so may we remind everyone especially our
Singles & Youths to be extra cautious and watchful when going back to their cars
after worship. Use the “buddy system” at all times if possible.

“As each one has received a gift, use it to serve one another as good
stewards of God’s varied grace.” (1 Peter 4:10)

\We Praise and Thank God for Archie and Lelet Quevada who said “YES” to
their calling by accepting the YCS position.
Date of the blessing for the couple to be determined.




Appeal to Help
Victims of
Typhoon Ompong
in the Philippines

Cleanliness of our
DMP premises

Attendance
collection

Last September 15, 2018, fierce winds and heavy rains hit Luzon with the
onslaught of typhoon “Ompong,” considered one of the strongest to hit the
Philippines this year. The aftermath of the typhoon brought about massive
destruction — landslides, massive flooding, destroyed homes, damages to
infrastructures and agriculture estimated at P21 billion, and death. Affected were
510,000 families (2.1 million individuals).

We are appealing to your generosity and compassion to support our Communit
effort to reach out to our brothers and sisters who are victims of Typhoon
“Ompong.”

Note: we will have a “Typhoon” basket this Friday specifically for this appeal.
Your generosity will be greatly appreciated.

“Whatever you did for the one of the least of these brothers of mine, you did
it for me,” (Mt 25:40).

Please keep our BLD home clean.

We as tenants of DMP are expected to observe cleanliness and orderliness at all
times. May we remind everyone to please perform the following actions to keep
DMP clean.
Please return all items (chairs, tables, etc.) to their proper places after
each use.
Please ensure you tidy up the place and take the garbage out.
Keep all aisles, stairways, traffic areas, and exits free from obstructions at
all times
Please turn off all lights in the room, lock doors and return key/s to key
holder after each use.

Cleanliness is next to godliness. Thank you very much for your
cooperation.

This is a REMINDER to please submit your attendance sheet to Secretariat
or bring it to Treasury Office.

We encourage everyone to please sign-in at the foyer of the church every Friday.
All other ministries that have their own Praise & Worship, please forward to the
Secretariat Ministry your attendance sheets every Friday (either hard or soft

copy)




“...Be blameless and innocent of serious sin.” (Ps 19:14b)
Attendees:
Fil & Hum Flores (Evangelization)
Gene & Bing Ymbong (Formation)
Vino & Beth Guiang (Management)
Nong & Tricia Bustos (Mission)
Reuben & Cherry Vibar (Pastoral)



